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Hello Lizzie Lanes community!

This message is intended for all the parents/caregivers/foster parents/group homes...
you name it...of those with neurodivergent disabilities.

I’ve been an EA for almost 25 years working with all types of children with disabilities.
Autism, non-verbal, Downs, blindness, deafness, Cerebral Palsy etc...it’s been
wonderful to say the least! | absolutely love my job! Especially the families that you
meet along the way.

Bowling has always been something we’ve done in school with the kids as a field trip
because it’s simply fun! It’s an easy concept for anyone to figure out plus who doesn’t
like to throw a ball? Lol!!

Well now that my husband and | own a bowling alley, | want to make our alley a safe
place for this very reason. | want everyone to know they can walk in with their
child/adult into a judgement free zone and just simply let their kids be kids. No matter
the age.

They need to run around? Let them. They like to jump & scream? All good. Music too
loud? We’ll turn it down or off. Black lights bothering them? We can turn on all the
indoor lights. We will do whatever needs to be done to make your visit to Lizzie Lanes
manageable.

I know a lot of food & drinks are very specific based too so please bring in your own
snacks and drinks if need be. Bring whatever you need to bring to be prepared for this
excursion. I've done respite for many years, so | know myself you gotta be extra
prepared every time you go somewhere!



This is kind of what I’'m putting together, so I'll need your help in spreading the word to
those families in need please.

Two dates: Tuesday June 10th & Thursday June 12th
4:00pm -8:00pm

Sign up is required as | don’t want anyone showing up and there not being enough
room.

You can sign up in half hour blocks for a flat rate of $10 tax included. ALL
parents/caregivers will bowl for FREE.

You can sign up by messaging me (Jodie) at lizzielanes678@hotmail.com, message me
on Facebook or Instagram or you can simply just call the alley at 204-594-8250.

| really hope hosting these two nights will allow some families to come out and make
the best of it. Like | said, there will be absolutely no judgement at all from my staff and
nothing but the upmost respect for those caregivers and parents. We will all be there
to help in whatever way possible. And we’re licensed in case you need a drink yourself
too. If all goes well and the response is big then this is something I'd like to do on a
more regular basis.

Please help me by sharing this post to those who would benefit from this special event
at Lizzie Lanes! Doesn’t matter the age either!

Thank you all again for your continued support!!
**Disclaimer alert! WE ARE NOT ACCESSIBLE! We unfortunately do not have an

elevator therefore wheelchairs will not make it down our stairs as we are in a
basement. Very sorry about this but we are looking into this for the future**



